Cancellation of LegCo subcommittee
meeting

The following is issued on behalf of the Legislative Council Secretariat:

The first meeting of the Legislative Council Subcommittee on Three
Pieces of Subsidiary Legislation Relating to the Commencement of the New
Statutory Regulatory Regime for Insurance Intermediaries Gazetted on 17 May
2019 originally scheduled for tomorrow (June 4) at 8.30am has been cancelled.
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